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Thank you message received:



“The support from Kirsty at Level 2 during the Covid pandemic has been first class. She has supported numerous families in a variety of ways which school have received positive feedback from. Not only has she supported families but staff members too, whether this has been helping to get people in touch with others who can help or just simply being a listening ear! Shez has done weekly food hamper deliveries for school and been a positive source of information and services to parents who may be struggling or need an extra hand. This service has been invaluable. Level 2 has been incredible throughout the last year and thank them for all they have done and are doing.”

Julie Lawrence 
SEND Assessment Lead & Administrator and DDSL 
Trimley St Martin Primary School 
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